Dear Samantha Clements,

Thank you for your recent correspondence, and we appreciate your continued interest in our
ongoing efforts.

We would like to provide you with an update on dates for the items you requested. Regarding
the sludge depth profile, our current timetable is to have a completed sludge depth profile by July 1,
2024,

Dates for the RFP to be available March 1, 2024.

The selection process by April 30, 2024.
Once the study commences, timeframes will be updated for study completion.

Dates may need to be adjusted as needed.

We appreciate IDEM's ongoing collaboration and are fully committed to addressing all issues in
the most prudent fashion possible, including in quality and fiscal responsibility, as discussed in previous
communication. Should you have any further questions or require additional information in the interim,
please do not hesitate to reach out.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Jeff Maddux: Superintendent

Andrew Klescht: Utilities Manager

Brian Hatfield: Board President

Marshall Jenkins: Board Vice President



